
  Dec. 

Contact Us  

PO Box 100 

10401 Lystul Road  

Rosholt, WI  54473  

cwec@cwecoop.com 

Phone: 715-677-2211  

Toll Free:   

800-377-2932  

Fax: 715-677-4333 

Office Hours: Monday thru 

Friday; 7:30am - 4:00pm 

Important Dates: 

Human Rights Day: Dec. 10 

World Energy Conservation 

Day: Dec. 14 

National Consumers Day: 

Dec. 24  

Christmas Eve: Dec. 24 

Christmas: Dec. 25 

We Want to Hear From You 
 
We live in a device-driven world. Our smartphones, tablets, lap-

tops and an assortment of other devices help us communicate and con-

nect. Companies spend billions pushing out a steady drumbeat of mes-

sages and information, and we are constantly bombarded with one-way 

communication. But is anyone listening on the other end? 

At Central Wisconsin Electric Cooperative, we are not only lis-

tening, we are eager to hear from you. Whether you respond to a survey 

or social media post, send an email or simply stop by and chat in per-

son, we thrive on your feedback. Connecting with you helps us keep 

pace with our community’s priorities and needs.  

Because we are a cooperative, we have a different way of oper-

ating. CWEC exists to provide safe, reliable and affordable energy to 

you, the members of the co-op. Equally important is our mission to en-

rich the lives of the members we serve. We hope you will consider us 

more than your energy provider, but instead as a local business that 

supports this community and powers economic development and pros-

perity for the people.  

You will notice that throughout the year, we create opportuni-

ties for you and other community members to attend co-op gatherings 

and events in order to hear from you. These include our annual meeting 

and annual Member Appreciation Breakfast, as well as events like the 

annual Toys for Tots campaign.   

In addition, we are actively updating our members on the 

CWEC Facebook page, as well as the CWEC website. These are addi-

tional platforms that we are able to obtain your feedback. 

We are in the midst of significant changes in the energy sector, 

as technology and the drive for more renewables and a more balanced 

energy mix is impacting long-term planning. These are complex issues 

that we will be navigating in the coming months and years. This is why 

it’s so important that we hear from you and other community members 

as we plot our course for the future.  

CWEC works to continually learn from our members about 

their priorities so that we can better serve you – because your electric 

co-op was built by the community, for the community. But we can only 

improve, adapt and effectively plan for the future if we have two-way 

communication.  

For our co-op and community to thrive now and in the future, 

we depend on hearing from you. I hope you will connect with us and let 

us know your perspective.  
 



 Dec. 

Christmas Light Recycling 

Are you finding holiday lights that don't work? 
We'll recycle them for 
free. There is a drop 
box available in our 
lobby! Our hours are 
Monday-Friday, 7:30 
a.m.-4 p.m.  

______________________________________

Central Wisconsin Electric Cooperative was selected as 
a 2019 Special Service Award winner for teaching stu-
dents at John Marshall Elementary School in Wausau 
the importance of electricity safety.  

Merry Christmas! 

Central Wisconsin Electric Cooperative will be 
closed Tuesday, Dec. 24 and Wednesday, Dec. 
25 for the Christmas holiday. Regular business 
will resume on Thursday, Dec. 26. From every-
one here at CWEC, we wish you a safe and en-
joyable Christmas. 

______________________________________


